@SHSGOV March 7, 2021

Weekly Newsletter

- School Government and the International Club are excited to announce International Day, an opportunity for students to learn about different cultures through interactive Zoom workshops hosted by students and teachers. The event will be held on Wednesday, March 10th from 11am-1pm.
 If you are interested in attending, we will be sending out an email with all the information by Tuesday, so be on the lookout for an email early this week.
- Today is our first full day of school! Please refer to Mr. Bonamo's email with details about where you will be eating and make sure to scan the QR code and fill out the google form once you get to your seat at lunch.
- Jabberfest will be taking place on the Wednesday before spring break, performances will be live, and more information will be on the way shortly.
- If you want to include an announcement, DM us on Instagram @shsgov or email us at shsgovernment@gmail.com.
- Lastly, a final reminder to show your scarsdale spirit and livestream into some athletic games! Have a great week!